
MID-COAST WASTE WATCH  
MEETING MINUTES 

JULY 27, 2017 
 

Members Present:  Josh Gerritsen, Anna Sideris, Marci Annis Casas, David Edwards 

Non-Members Present:  Jim Guerra, Alison McKellar, Eric Kangas 

 

TOPICS DISCUSSED 

Swap Shop- 

It was agreed upon that Guerra would change the locks and have volunteers sign the agreement form. 

Committee members would also continue to solicit volunteers. Other changes to the Swap Shop would 

be put on hold until next season.  

MET update- 

It was reported that there may be a developer interested in MET. More information will be available 

next week.  

Vice Chair Appointment and Committee Members- 

A motion was made by Casas to appoint Sideris as Vice Chair, a position vacated by McKellar who now 

serves on the Camden Select Board and is a member of the MCSWC Board of Directors; the motion was 

seconded by Edwards. The vote was unanimous.  

We are also seeking more members for Waste Watch from the towns of Camden and Hope. Casas will 

ask Swap Shop volunteer Sharon James if she is interested.  

 

Meeting was adjourned.  

 

Next meeting will be held on August 3rd at 12:30 pm in the Richardson Room at Rockport Town Office 

 


